
How to Register for this Event on the CO Train System

Registration is a 2-step process: (1) creating your Learner’s account, and (2) registering for the conference. This
process will take approximately 5-10 minutes. You will need Internet Explorer to register with the CO Train System.
1. Please go to www.co.train.org.
2. Click “Create Account” button if you are a new user. If you are a returning user, proceed to step 6.
3. On the following page, read the TRAIN policies and agree to these policies before clicking “Next.”
4. Fill out all necessary information on each of the subsequent pages. Click “Next” to continue.
5. Once your Learner’s account is set up, click “Continue” to register for the conference.
6. Search for this institute by Course ID: 1034667.
7. Click on the title of the course, “Youth Suicide Prevention and Intervention Symposium.”
8. Click the Registration tab.
9. Select the location of the course you wish to attend and click “Register.”

Questions about the training or registration? Please contact the Colorado School Safety Resource Center at (303) 239-4435.
For more information, visit www.Colorado.gov/CSSRC

Tuesday, October 22, 2013, 8:00-3:30  Grand Junction 
DoubleTree Hotel, 743 Horizon Drive, Grand Junction, CO 81506

Pre-registration is required (see below).  Check-in for those
registered begins at 7:30am.

WHO SHOULD ATTEND:
•	 School personnel:  superintendents, principals, other administrators, school 

psychologists, social workers, counselors, SROs, nurses,
support staff and teachers

•	 Community mental health professionals working with schools

AGENDA TOPICS:
•	 Keynote address by Russell Copelan, MD:

Youth Nonideation Suicidality
•	 Current youth suicide issues overview
•	 School-based suicide prevention programs and planning
•	 A comprehensive approach:  prevention, assessment and postvention
•	 Interactive training panels

KEYNOTE SPEAKER:
Russell Copelan, MD is a faculty member in anatomical studies at Colorado 
Mesa University, studying youth suicidality in one of the world’s leading suicide 
districts.  Dr. Copelan was formerly on the faculty of the University of Colorado,
an emergency room psychiatrist to the Taranaki Base Hospital in New Plymouth, 
New Zealand and a neurosciences medical staff member of Memorial Hospital
in Colorado Springs.  Dr. Copelan has presented his research on youth
nonideation violence worldwide and has been published in medical literature.

Visit the site below to read Dr. Copelan’s article, Adolescent Violence Screening
in the Emergency Department, published in the American Journal of Emergency 
Medicine in 2006.

http://www.sepeap.org/archivos/pdf/10380.pdf

Continue to check the CSSRC website for
more information as it becomes available.

www.Colorado.gov/CSSRC

This no-cost training is 
brought to you by:

Youth Suicide Prevention and Intervention Symposium
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